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Request for Assistance (OVP210713 - 02)

1 message

Public Assistance Div. <publicassistance@owp.gov.ph> Mon, Jul 12, 2021 at 12:42 PM
To: "penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph" <penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph>, "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph"
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: "rmeliza905@gmail.com" <rmeliza905@gmail.com>

Dear Sir / Ma'am,

We received an e-mail from Ms. Melisa Rosales, requesting appropriate action relative to her pending
application for a tree cutting permit. Details are found below.

As the agency in-charge, we are forwarding her concern to your office for such action as you may deem
appropriate, in accordance with your usual procedures.

It would be greatly appreciated if you can update Ms. Rosales regarding her concern, copy furnished this
office.

Maraming salamat po.

PUBLIC ASSISTANCE DIVISION

Office of the Vice President of the Philippines

7F, Ben-Lor Building, 1184 Quezon Avenue, Quezon City
URL: ovp.gov.ph

Contact: 8370-1716 loc. 113

From: Melisa Rosales <rmeliza905@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 10:56:34 AM

To: Vice President of the Philippines <vp@ovp.gov.ph>
Subject:

Good morning w leni magbakasakali lang po baka matulungan nyo kami about sa permit para makapagpa putol or lagare ng
kahoy..nag apply pa po kami last year ng permit sa denr marinduque then ang sabi nasa regional na daw po pero 1 year na
po hindi parin nmin nakukuha ang permit kasi nasa regional pa daw..nagtataka na po kmi kc almost 1 year pla mag process
ng permit eh sarili nman po nmin lupa at kahoy npaka bagal ng process nila. Kailangan na po kasi namin ung kahoy kasi
para ipa renovate ang aming bahay dahil noong nakaraan taon nagkaroon ng damage dhil sa bagyo..hanggang ngaun ang
sabi po nsa regional prin daw po ang aming permit..sana po matulungan nyo kami maam leni..maraming salamat po god
bless po

This message, including its attachments, is confidential or may contain sensitive information and it is intended only for the individual named. If you are
not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute, or use this email. You cannot use or forw ard any attachments in the email. Please
notify the sender immediately by email if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system.
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